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CONWAY PLANNING BOARD 
 

MINUTES 
 

NOVEMBER 15, 2001 
 

A public meeting of the Conway Planning Board was held on Thursday, November 15, 
2001 beginning at 7:05 p.m. at the Conway Town Office in Center Conway, NH.  Those 
present were:  Chair, Sheila Duane; Selectmen’s Representative, Dick O’Brien; 
Secretary, Conrad Briggs; Brian Glynn; Robert Drinkhall; Martha Tobin; David 
Robinson; Planning Director, Thomas Irving; and Recording Secretary, Holly Meserve.   
 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS  
 
There being only one person interested in the proposed amendments, Bob Barriault and 
Mr. Irving reviewed the proposed amendments.  
 
MASTER PLAN  
 
Jim Hicks and Darren Mochrie of RKG Associates appeared before the Board.  The 
consultants and the Board discussed housing and the public issue meetings. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
M. Lynn Lyman/Formerly Elvio’s Pizzeria (PID 218-99):  Mr. Irving submitted a letter 
from the new tenants.  Mr. Irving stated that the requirements from the 1995 approval 
must be satisfied.  Mr. Irving asked if he could issue a certificate of occupancy with the 
stipulation that the 1995 approval be satisfied or they submit a new site plan review 
application. 
 
Mr. Briggs made a motion, seconded by Ms. Tobin, to support the issuance of a 
certificate of occupancy with the condition that the site plan issues be resolved  in 
60-days or submit a new application.  Ms. Duane asked for public comment; there was 
none.  Motion was unanimously carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:56 p.m.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Holly L. Meserve 
Recording Secretary 






